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Comments: There is no reason why livestock should be grazing on public lands. Ranchers need to keep their

livestock on their own properties for grazing. If they can't do that, they should not own livestock. The public lands

we have, need to support the lives of wildlife as well as keep the balance of nature with native plants and waters

in place and un-disturbed.  A large number of native plants and animals are facing increasing threats to their

survival, all due to people encroaching on their space. Additionally, public lands need to remain clean and

unharmed so that people can visit and enjoy nature in a peaceful &amp; natural atmosphere.


